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Academic Session 2012-13 

 
Notification 

The omission of Portuguese Language from the Scheme of studies of the Board w. e f. 
2012-13  
In view of non-availability of students in Portuguese language, the Curriculum Committee of the 
Board  in its meeting held on December 21, 2011approved the discontinuation of the Portuguese 
from the Scheme of Studies offered by the Board. Consequent upon the approval of the 
curriculum committee of the Board, Portuguese will not be in the list of languages offered by the 
Board from the academic session 2012-14 beginning from April 2012.  
 


